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Vote NO on SB774 

 

Excess funds that are taken from taxpayers belongs back with the taxpayers who are 

already financially insolvent due to the very same people making the decisions "for 

us" with this bill. Just today it was released US credit card debt has surpassed $1 

trillion for the first time in history. An average of $10k per household, which is more 

than many peoples savings. 

 

The fact that the state and federal government continues to take in more money 

every year creating more ways to tax us and still comes up further in the red is a 

testament to poor leadership and financial management. 

 

NO on SB774. Oregonians deserve their hard earned money where they best know 

how to use it, not politicians funding special interests. 


